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THE REPORT

INTRODUCING THE 2022  
SCHOLARSHIP AWARDEES

THE GIVING FUND 
LAUNCHES SUMMER 
FUNDRAISING + MORE
On July 1, the Tahoe Donner Giving Fund kicks off its month-long 
summer fundraising campaign, “Giving Together,” and will spend 
this time meeting Tahoe Donner members.

Starting with the Concert on the Green on July 2 and 3, the  
Giving Fund will participate in many Tahoe Donner community 
events this summer: 

•	 Come play cornhole with the Giving Fund at the Summer Concert 
on the Green July 2 and 3

•	 Enter Friday evening cornhole contests at Tahoe Donner

•	 Play Bingo on Monday nights at Pizza on The Hill

•	 Stop by and say hello wherever you find us! 

The Tahoe Donner Giving Fund inspires generosity among our 
Tahoe Donner neighbors and raises funds to pool charitable giving 
that benefits local nonprofits and students in the greater Truckee/
North Tahoe area. Participating in the Giving Fund is voluntary, and 
contributions are tax deductible. You do not need to be a member 
of Tahoe Donner to contribute – everyone’s generosity is welcomed!

When you donate to the Giving Fund to help support causes like 
local arts and culture, health and human services, animal welfare, 
open spaces and local students, you help build a stronger  
community right here where we live and play.

See how gifts are distributed at  
tahoedonner.com/grants-scholarships-history.

The Tahoe Donner Giving Fund is chartered by the 

TD Board of Directors. All contributions are voluntary 

tax-deductible gifts from TD members and friends. 

The Giving Fund is administered through the Tahoe 

Truckee Community Foundation. For more information 

on the Giving Fund or to make a contribution, visit our 

webpage at tahoedonner.com/giving-fund. Contact 

tdgf@tahoedonner.com with questions or to volunteer 

for the committee. We thank and are grateful for our 

founding partner, Elements Mountain Company, for 

their continuing support.

FOUNDING 
P A R T N E R

By THE TAHOE DONNER GIVING FUND

The Tahoe Donner Giving Fund and this 
year’s scholarship recipients thank you for 
your incredible generosity. You have helped 
these young scholars by making their  
education goals a reality, and we are all  
truly appreciative!

The four IMPACT scholars are all the first 
in their families to venture beyond a high 
school education. All four students will each 
receive up to $50,000 spread over as many 
as five years. These awards are made  
possible by one wonderful anonymous 
Tahoe Donner donor.

The Traditional scholarships are one-time 
awards. Three students will each receive 
$4,500 and three others will each receive 
$2,000. These scholarships are funded 
directly by your warm-hearted donations. 

IMPACT and Traditional awards combine 
for a total of $219,500 in new scholarships 
for 2022. Additionally, we will be funding 
a second year for five Traditional scholars 
from 2021, who will collectively receive up 
to $20,500. The lives of these deserving 
young people and their families have been 
incredibly enhanced because of our very 
generous TDGF donors. Thank you!

MEET YOUR SCHOLARS

Valeria  
IMPACT Scholar 
University of Portland | 
Nursing

Nadya 
IMPACT Scholar 
Sierra College —> 
University of  
California | Psychology

Karla 
Traditional Scholar  
Sierra College —>  
California State 
University | Psychology/
Social Work

Osvaldo  
IMPACT Scholar  
Sierra College —> 
University of  
California | Computer 
Science

Iran 
Traditional Scholar    
Bowdoin University | 
Government Studies

Sonny Mae 
Traditional Scholar  
University of Utah | 
Nursing

Julian 
Traditional Scholar  
California State 
University, Sacramento | 
Theatre Arts

Samantha 
Traditional Scholar   
Sierra College | 
Ultrasound Technician 
Program

Quinn  
Traditional Scholar  
California State  
University, Monterey  
Bay | Computer Science

Katelyn 
IMPACT Scholar 
California State 
University, Los Angeles |  
Pre-Law

“As a resident of Tahoe Donner for 
more than 25 years, I love donating 
to the Tahoe Donner Giving Fund in 
honor of my clients when they purchase 
a property in Tahoe Donner. It allows 
me to support local nonprofits and 
immediately connect new families to the 
community that they live in and love.” 

– John Biebl, Realtor and  
Tahoe Donner homeowner

WHY I GIVE 

Proudly Serving
Truckee & Tahoe-Donner

For Over 25 Years

Full Service Painting Contractor
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BEAUTIFULLY DURABLE. 
The OM MAX cantilever blends art 
and engineering to produce an 
elegant and functional shade solution. 

530.587.6681 | MountainHomeCenter.com
11403 Brockway Road, Truckee, CA

The Giving Fund is chartered by the Tahoe Donner Board 

of Directors and is an affiliate fund of the Tahoe Truckee 

Community Foundation, a 501(c)(3) public charity. Grants 

and scholarships are made through the Community 

Foundation’s annual review process.

Donate to the Tahoe Donner Giving Fund Today at 
givingfund.tahoedonner.com/july2022


